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BY EMAIL 
 
 
August 6, 2019 
 
To: All Parties in EB-2019-0082 
 
Re: Technical Conference – August 12-13, 2019 
 

On May 30, 2019, Procedural Order No. 1 in this proceeding was issued which stated in 
part that: 

Following its review of Hydro One Networks’ responses to interrogatories, the 
OEB will determine if a technical conference is required.  If required, a 
transcribed technical conference will be held on August 12, 2019 starting at 9:30 
a.m. in the OEB’s Offices at 2300 Yonge Street, 25th floor, Toronto to clarify any 
matters arising from the interrogatories only.  If required, the technical 
conference will continue on August 13, 2019.  Parties intending to participate are 
to notify Hydro One Networks, and copy all parties, of the topic areas for 
questioning by August 7, 2019.  

 
The OEB has reviewed the responses to interrogatories provided by Hydro One 
Networks and has determined that a technical conference would be beneficial in 
identifying and narrowing down the key issues going forward. The OEB therefore 
confirms that the technical conference will proceed as outlined above.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


